
 

 

Board Meeting Minutes – 10/03/2016 

Board Members Attending: Mike Longo, Rob Robertaccio, Patrick Seiden, Lou Deturris, Mike Wallace 

Board Members Absent:  Daniela Manco 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm 

Secretary’s Report: Patrick Seiden                                                                                     

Submitted minutes from September meeting   

Treasurers Report: Rob Robertaccio                                                                                                                    

Checking   $41,482.09                                                                                                                                     

Registration Acct $76,953.03                          

Deposit Pending            $0.00                                                       

Sub Total               $118,435.40                   

Uncleared Checks     $3,456.70         

Balance   $114,969.42 

The only major expense left to pay is for the Cosmos, roughly $12,000, and any future oil deliveries.      

At this time last year we had about $109,000 in the account. 

Registrars Report:  Lou Deturris                        

Current registration:   Micros 5, Intramurals 105.   Travel is down about 75 from last year; however we 

may add a team and some teams are not fully registered.                                                                                                                                                              

Intramural Director’s Report: Mike Longo speaking for Andy Spathis                                                                                                                   

Uniforms were distributed, everything running smoothly at the moment.  ntramurals began tonight 

which will run over approximately 9 weeks.     

Travel Report: NA                                                                                     

Vice President Report: Mike Wallace                                                                                                                        

We received the winter permits for gym practice time.  We need to determine date for the winter 

festival.  The KFC soccer challenge was a failure, no attendance.  We will likely not participate next year.  

Tyler Arnone is looking to do a clinic for the club as he will be back in NY.        

President's Report: Mike Longo                                                                                                                                                           

Field clean up, we need to make sure everything is clean after practices and games.                     

Old Business:  Discussion regarding James Santos.    

Hicksville American Soccer Club 

P.O. Box 1114 

Hicksville, NY 11801-0114     

 



New Business:  We should require coaches to fill out an application for their trainers.  Mike Wallace will 

send out a sample application for everyone to review.          

Meeting adjourned at 8:10  


